V13 PARTNERSHIP AGREEMENT CORRESPONDENCE - A. Taylor Scott, Town of Cobourg

From: Anne Taylor Scott ataylorscott@cobourg.ca

Sent: Thursday, May 4, 2023 8:55 AM

To: Paul VandeGraaf < <u>paul.vandegraaf@cobourgpolice.com</u>>; <u>Wendy.Curtis@northumberlandcfdc.ca</u>

Cc: lan Davey < <u>idavey@cobourg.ca</u>>; Tracey Vaughan < <u>tvaughan@cobourg.ca</u>>

Subject: Update on status of V13 partnership agreement

Importance: High

Hi Paul/Wendy

At our last quarterly mtg you had both mentioned that your boards/legal counsel were reviewing the drafts prior to execution.

I haven't heard any comments or proposed revisions at this point – are you in a position now to receive the necessary copies for execution?

If you can give us an update that would be great

Have a great day!



Anne Taylor Scott, MCIP, RPP

Director, Planning and Development
The Corporation of the Town of Cobourg
Planning and Development Division
55 King Street West, Cobourg, ON, K9A 2M2
P: 905-372-1005 x 4450 | cobourg.ca